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Comments to the Author 

 

Congratulations to the authors. They did a great work addressing the comments and implementing 

the changes accordingly. The manuscript reads very well and offers a very thorough and good 

overview on the topic. 

One minor editing comment: In the abstract the abbreviation of BPD is introduced, while COPD is 

not. The authors might want to adapt this.   


